





October 17, 2014

Cheryl Goff Delta Kappa Gamma 2563 Tabor Ct. Morrow, GA 30260

Dear Ms. Goff:

Thank you for your interest in Rainbow House, Inc. and the children we serve. Your generous donation of school supplies, batteries and bread is **truly** appreciated! Your contribution to our organization will be used to make the lives of the children here that much brighter!

Typically, the children we care for are victims of sexual abuse, physical abuse, neglect or abandonment. We provide a safe, secure, loving place for them when their families are unable to do so. We also provide individual, group, and family therapy, case management services, recreational opportunities, treatment planning, tutoring, assessment, and discharge planning for children and their caregivers.

Our Children's Assessment and Advocacy Center provides forensic interviews, family advocacy and therapeutic services for children all over the Southern Crescent who have been referred by local law enforcement or the district attorney's office due to alleged sexual or physical abuse. These services are provided at no cost to the child, and to his or her non-offending caregivers and family members.

We are grateful for community partners and supporters like you. Because of your generosity, children in our community will continue to heal from the trauma of abuse, abandonment, and neglect. Additionally, Rainbow House, Inc. is a 501 (c) (3) corporation\*. Therefore, your donation is considered tax deductible under the IRS guidelines. Our Tax Identification Number is: 58-1836963.

Sincerely,	
Hall	1 2 1
Holly Adams, Executive Director	Mar
Rainbow House, Inc.	
879 Battle Creek Road	1 //
Jonesboro, GA 30236	

Detailed Description of items:		
Fair Market Value: \$	1.1	
		11 12

\*KEEP THIS LETTER AS A RECEIPT FOR TAX PURPOSES.